Schriftenschau 895

Bekanntmachung
CAP GRIS NEZ BIRD OBSERVATORY

Observations on migrant birds have been made irregularly for at least
the past ten years at Cap Gris Nez, for example see Redman (British
Birds XLIX 396—7) while Deelder (Ardea 37: 1—88), Perdeck and others
have made detailed studies of Chaffinch migrations which embraced the
area of Cap Gris Nez.

However, in order to foster regular observations on all aspects of bird
migration at the Cap, a committee was recently formed, the members of
which are: P. S. Redman (Chairman), P. J. Oliver (Secretary), A. Goul-
liart, A. Gibbs and J. F. Naylor.

The Committee hopes to encourage observers to visit the Cap so that
regular records can be maintained covering nocturnal migrations as well
as the diurnal migrations of land and sea birds, and it is our intention to
collect together as many records from earlier years as possible.

I would therefore be grateful if anyone who intends to visit the Cap or
who has any past records from the area would communicate with me at
53 Ember Farm Way, East Molesey, Surrey, England.

Sekretary: Peter J. Oliver, 53 Ember Farm Way,
East Molesey, Surrey, Tel. Emberbrook 47 19
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